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Boart Longyear Announces Half-Year 2019 Results Date and Details 
 
 
Boart Longyear Limited (ASX:BLY) – Boart Longyear will hold a web presentation and call to announce its 
Half-Year 2019 results on Tuesday, 27 August 2019 at 10:30 am Sydney time (8:30 pm United States EST 
on Monday, 26 August 2019). 
 
 

Register in advance for this meeting at: 
https://boartlongyear.zoom.us/meeting/register/b427ed533f243f54c5b9141539e44ee6 

 
After registering for the meeting, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. 
 
 
About Boart Longyear 
Established in 1890, Boart Longyear is the world’s leading provider of drilling services, drilling equipment 
and performance tooling for mining and drilling companies. It also has a substantial presence in aftermarket 
parts and service, energy, mine de-watering, oil sands exploration, production drilling, and down-hole 
instrumentation. 
  
The Global Drilling Services division operates for a diverse mining customer base spanning a wide range 
of commodities, including copper, gold, nickel, zinc, uranium, and other metals and minerals. The Global 
Products division designs, manufactures and sells drilling equipment, performance tooling, down-
hole instrumentation and parts and services. 
  
Boart Longyear is headquartered in Salt Lake City, Utah, USA, and listed on the Australian Securities 
Exchange in Sydney, Australia (ASX:BLY). More information about Boart Longyear can be found 
at www.boartlongyear.com. To get Boart Longyear news direct, follow us on Twitter, LinkedIn and 
Facebook.  
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